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October 15, 2012  

 

Dear Mrs. Dymna, dear friends,  
 

We would like to express our great appreciation and admiration for the participation of 
Aleksandra Liske and Grzegorz Dowgiałło in the concert on November 12, 2012 at the 
National Palace of Culture in Sofia which marks the International Day of People with 
Disabilities celebration in Bulgaria.  

We all were deeply touched of their emotional performances of Czeslaw Niemen’s songs and 
admired their artistic talent. We would like to express our sincere gratitude to Katarzyna 
Bąk, which is a real professional and open hearted person. 

The agreement between the two foundations signed in the Embassy of Poland in Bulgaria in 
the presence of His Excellency Mr. Leszek Hensel, Ambassador of Republic of Poland in 
Bulgaria means a lot to us and motivates us to continue our work dedicated to disabled 
people. Ola and Grzegorz’s participation in the concert was the first step towards the 
implementation of the agreement between our organizations. 

Thank you again for your support. We wish all the best to you and the whole team of the 
foundation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Anelia Toleva  
Strenght for Life Plamen Tolev 
Foundation President  
 
Emilia Mileva 
Miroslav Milev   

       Board members 
 


